
 
 
 
 

       DATE:   May 11, 2018 
 
 OUR REF: Nvega 
 
SUBJECT: CLERK POSTING # 172539     PLEASE POST  
 
          TO: ALL CLERKS in the PHOENIX BID CLUSTER   
 

 
 
 
 

*******************ATTENTION******************** 
 
 
 
 
AS A  RESULT OF UNIQUE CIRCUMSTANCES CLERK POSTING # 172539 WHICH WAS  
SCHEDULED TO OPEN SATURDAY May 12, 2018 and CLOSE May 21 2018 
WILL BE DELAYED.  
 
 
A FOLLOW  UP NOTIFICATION WILL BE POSTED IDENTIFYING THE NEW 10 DAY POSTING.  
 
 
 
  
 
 
If you have any questions, please contact your supervisor  
 
 
 
 
 
Norma Vega  
4949 E Van Buren 
PHOENIX AZ 85026 
 
 


